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The meeting was called to
order by Shane "This is my
LAST meeting as
President" McAffee at
12:33pm.

Jeane Kilkenny-Turk led us
in the Pledge of Allegiance.
 
Doc Harrington led us in
our old standard "God
Bless America".

Fines
Recognitions

Happy $$
 

Happy Dollars:
Pete Friesen - $5 - He
went to the Solano Sunset
Rotary Club Anniversary
Party with a nice bottle of
Scotch (redundant) and a
cigar.
 
JD Miller $20 for the A's
having the best record in
baseball. JD tried to go on
about something else, but
Dominic (Liz's son) loudly
objected to JD continuing.

Visiting Rotarians
None

Guests
Elizabeth Lew brought her 11 month old son Dominic
Anderson to his first Vallejo Rotary meeting.

Announcements
The Camp Venture BBQ will be at Cal Maritime on
June 28th at 4pm. We will be cooking the food for
them as usual.

The Kick-out will be next Thursday, June 26th at Zio
Fraedo's. Cocktails are at 6:30pm with dinner to follow.
This will be in place of our usual lunch meeting. You
can show up at Zio Fraedo's for lunch next week, but
there won't be a Rotary meeting there.

Robert Briseno's first Rotary meeting as President will
be July 3rd. There will be a Kick-out planning meeting
immediately following.

President Shane presented Steven Bump (the nice Zio
Fraedo's manager who takes such great care of us)
with a tip and we all gave him a hand to thank him for
his service to us over the last 12 months.



Dominic banged his fists
on the table and JD was
forced to end his speech
and sit down.
 
Connie Klimisch $20, $10
for Kathleen Scavo (a
Vallejo native) playing in
the US Open and $10 for
PAL finally moving forward
with their project. They got
$300k from PB and they
are getting $20k from us.
 
Scott Peterson - $5 sad
dollars. His dad has
passed.
 
Rich Curtola $5 for Avery
Greene's great grand
opening. $5 for achieving
the Rule of 85 in Rober's
year. and $5 for Shane's
year being over.
 
Avery Greene $5 to match
Rich's for a great grand
opening.
 
President Shane (I can't
wait for this final meeting to
be over) McAffee $20 for
his last meeting as Pres
and the 10 anniversary of
GVRD.

Recognitions
Liz Lew was recognized for
6 years of being a
Rotarian. $100
 
Verna was recognized for
her 25 years as a Vallejo
Rotarian. She gave thanks
for all the great friends she
has met through Rotary
and very much appreciates

Program

President Shane McAffee recognized many Vallejo
Rotarians for their part in making his year the great
year it was. He called up Rotarians by name and gave
them prizes and certificates thanking them for their
service. You will see many Rotarians mentioned more
than once. 

Rocktoberfest
Jeanne, Robert, Kathe, Pete, Connie H

Xmas and Adopt a Family
Connie H, Kathe, Anne, Tony I, Jeanne, Tom, Carmen

Dictionaries
Kevin, Luis, Recology and Tom

Golf Committee
Pete, Norb, Connie H, Scott, Tom, Jeanne

CDA Volunteer Effort
Bill Viz, Connie H
 
Park Committee
Doc, Gary
 
Camp Venture/Camp Royal
Connie H, Kathe, Bill, Jeanne
 
Scholarship
Norb, Connie K, Jim, Tony I
 
Membership
Gary, Pete, Connie K
 
Note Takers
Tony S, Derrick, Walt, Tom, Kathe, Jeanne, Helen
 
Speakers
JD and Rich
 
Foundation
JD



belonging to the group.
$100

Mystery Handshaker
Gary was the secret hand
shaker...and Elizabeth Lew
won.
 
Drawing/Trivia 
Tony S was drawn to
answer the trivia question:
What city is used to mark 0
degrees longitude. Tony
answered correctly with
Greenwich.

Shane's final meeting
ended and he was set free
(until the kick out.)

Final reminder - next week
is the Kick out. No lunch.
Meet for cocktails at Zio
Fraedo's at 6:30pm
instead.

	
  

 
Wine Drawing
Walt and Ann
 
Finance
Kevin and Lori Ann
 
Graphics
Mike Diaz
 
Songs
Tony I
 
Club Commedian
Tony I
 
Mystery Handshaker
Ann
 
Sergent at Arms
Connie H
 
Secretary
Elizabeth Lew
 
Board of Directors
Rober, Jim, Connie H, Liz, Walt, Tom, Kevin
 
Special Recognition
Connie H, Mike, Jeanne, JD, Walt, Kevin, Bill, Don
Demmon
 
Newcomers of the year
Shawna and Denise
 
Rotary Mother of the Year
Liz Lew
 
Rotarians of the Year
Pete and Connie H
 
President in Training (aka Dear in the Headlights)
Walt, Derrick, Tony S, Jim Casper, Kathe
 
Spirit of Rotary



Verna
 
Shane's final presentation was the Rotary briefcase which
he gave to Robert.

Prospective Member
The following person is being put forth as a
prospective member for our club:

Dr. Ramona Bishop, the Superintendent of Vallejo
Schools.

Dominic Anderson (Liz Lew's son) trying out the gavel
for size. 
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